
REPORT ON
CAREER COUNSELLING SESSION

Developing a Career is a lifelong process and there are numerous
factors that influence the same ranging from your interests, capabilities,
values, and personality. Identifying these factors can be a rigid task
hence the goal of Career Counselling is to not only help you with
decision making but also to provide you with assets such as knowledge
and skills.

Keeping this idea in mind, CYBERNAUTS, the Tech Society of
Department of Computer Science, Mata Sundri College for Women
organised a webinar on Career Counselling “HOW TO PREPARE FOR
CAMPUS PLACEMENT AND HIGHER STUDIES”, guided over by the
supremely talented Alumnus of our department. The webinar conversed
majorly with an aim of virtual interchange of experiences shared by our
seniors, trips to crack interviews, future opportunities in IT sectors.

The session was conducted on Saturday, 17th July 2021 from 4:00 PM
IST over Google Meet. The webinar saw an active participation of
around 70+ students. The session was conducted under the able
guidance of Prof. (Dr.) Harpreet Kaur (Principal), Dr. Kiranjeet Sethi
(Course Coordinator), Dr. Nidhi (Department Coordinator), Ms.
Darshpreet Kaur (Student Vice-President, Cybernauts) and Team
Cybernauts.

The session commenced with the welcome speech by Ms. Darshpreet
Kaur.The webinar saw a brilliant lineup of speakers from Mishika Rawat,
Chakshita Gupta, Kritika Dey , Sakshi Sharma, Sakshi Rajput, Kavita, Diya
Garg, Jyoti Balodhi, Esha Bisht, Pratishtha, Radhika Gupta to Paridhi
Shah. All the speakers were very well introduced by Ms.Ranveer. The
speakers talked about their respective interviews for placement in
Deloitte and Wipro, Off-Campus placements, pursuing Msc. in CS, MCA,
MTech, UX/UI Designing, Startup Culture, Freelancing for Animation
and Automation and Govt. Jobs. The webinar was highly interactive with
many interesting questions raised by the participants which also
depicted their active participation in the session. The speakers handled
all the queries meticulously and the session was finally concluded with
a vote of thanks by Ms. Pragati at around 7:30pm.



The overwhelming feedback provided by the participants marked the
success of the session. The overall organization and deliverance of the
session was extremely fascinating, helpful and satisfied the
participants.

Some Glimpses of the Webinar






